WANDA IRISH
Mayor

MIRIAH PFEIFFER
City Clerk/Treasurer



COUNCIL MEMBERS
PRESIDENT-JOSEPHINE PROPHET
DEBBIE LOCKHART
JOE CORNELL
WILL BUTLER
JOHN GRAY
CHARLIE SHUTT

City of Harrison Public Notice Subject: Wastewater Sewer Treatment Plant Upgrade – Heavy Equipment on Park Avenue, Pine Street & Coeur d'Alene Avenue

Dear Harrison Residents,

Beginning Monday, July 21, heavy equipment and construction vehicles will be moving along Park Avenue, Pine Street, and Coeur d'Alene Avenue as part of our ongoing wastewater sewer treatment plant upgrade.

2 What to Expect:

- Increased truck and equipment traffic in the affected areas
- Temporary road access limitations and minor delays
- Elevated noise levels during standard working hours

Safety Reminder: Please slow down and be extra cautious when driving near construction zones. Your attention helps protect our workers and keeps everyone safe.

Ongoing Updates: We'll continue to keep you informed throughout the construction process. Updates will be shared via City website, mobile text alert, and local bulletin board.

Questions or concerns? Contact City Hall at (208) 689-3212 or (208) 889-0862

Thank you for your cooperation and patience as we continue improving Harrison's critical infrastructure.